
 1st April 2022 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  
 
We had a visit from the police this week. They talked about how they help people and keep us 
safe. We dressed up like police officers and they let us try on their police hats! 
 
We have been observing the tadpoles in the classroom as they get bigger. We also acted out and 
retold the story ‘What the Ladybird Heard’.  

 

People Who Help Us 



 Messages 
 
Remember to send any photos of your  
children’s learning at home to   
nurseryphotos@kingsgate-pri.camden.sch.uk 
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